
 

 

 

A big hello from the Family Learning Team! We would like to introduce you to our team. We 

offer a variety of Family Learning courses throughout Lincolnshire to schools, where you will 

be able to learn with your child. It may be to learn about how phonics is taught, the 

importance of play or it may be to improve your own literacy or numeracy skills, so that you 

feel more confident in supporting your child. Please see our leaflet for more information. Due 

to the current situation we are unable to visit your school right now, but would like to direct 

you to our webpage for 'Learning at Home' tips. https://www.2aspire.org.uk/learning-at-

home/. Our tutors have also provided some short clips for you on our 'Family Learning in 

Action' page https://www.2aspire.org.uk/family-learning-in-action/.  We hope to visit your 

school soon.  

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.2aspire.org.uk/learning-at-home/
https://www.2aspire.org.uk/learning-at-home/
https://www.2aspire.org.uk/family-learning-in-action/

